
MINUTES FOR DISTRICT 41 MEETING SEPTEMBER 19, 2024 (HYBRID) 

NOTE:  Mailing Address - District 41 Treas.  P.O.  Box 7226, Villa Park, IL  60181 
NOTE:  District 41 web site:  dupage41aa@gmail.com 
NOTE:  Mailing Address - District 41 Answering Service, P.O. Box 6365, Villa Park, IL 60181-5318 
NOTE:  NIA web site:  www.aa-nia.org 
 

Lael L. chaired the meeting. 

 
This month’s meeting consisted of Area Delegate Eric L. providing the following report.   
 
Emphasized the importance of the individual groups as they relate to the hierarchy of AA (the 
triangle). 
 
Described the structure of the General Service Board.  
 
Highlights of the presentation: 
 
1. Discussion of founders’ writing and the changing thereof.  No action taken. 

2. Results of the General Service Board inventory.   

3. Review of AA finances as a whole.  Encourage on-line contributions versus mail-in 
contributions. 

4. Study of moving GSO to other cities resulted in a decision to stay in New York because 
of the lower square-footage rates.   

5. Plain Language Big Book (renamed Plain Language Big Book -– a Tool for Reading 
Alcoholics Anonymous,” should be published in November of 2024. 

6. Motions to Produce an Asian-American and Transgender pamphlets passed.  Motion to 
produce pamphlets for unhoused alcoholics did not pass.  A Q&A session followed the 
presentation. 

 
 
Closed with Responsibility Statement 
 
If you are a District 41 member and have not attended a district meeting within the last three months, 
chances are your name will be removed from the mailing list.  
 
The next meeting will be held Thursday, October 17, 2024 @ 7:00 P.M. 
 
 


